ANNUAL INDOOR AIR QUALITY (IAQ)
NOTIFICATION 2023-24 FALLONS,

Faribault Public Schools in coordination with the Minnesota Department of Education and the Environmental
Protection Agency (EPA) has developed an Indoor Air Quality (IAQ) Management Plan. The management plan
outlines specific policies and procedures that will be used in the district to address indoor air quality issues.
Several staff members were involved in the development of the district indoor air quality management plan.

Throughout the upcoming year, Faribault Public Schools will continue to respond to IAQ concerns in a
proactive manner to ensure the health and safety of students, staff and building visitors. If you have questions
relating to IAQ or would like to review the district IAQ Management Plan, please feel free to contact Craig
English, Health & Safety Manager, at 507-333-6034.



